
PRESIDENT'S CABINET MEETING 
MARCH 11, 2025 

MINUTES 
 

CALLED TO ORDER ADJOURNED 
10:07 am 10:51 am 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT 
Bob Austin, Kevin Ball, Dr. Jamelle Conner, Chris Sharp, Joe Bill Sherrod, Denese Skinner, Mark 
White 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT 
Dr. Frank Sobey 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Ally Greenwood, Executive Assistant, recorder 
 
DISCUSSION: 
1. PERSONNEL BUDGET PROPOSALS CONNER 
Dr. Conner discussed reclass requests for personnel that have been submitted to HR for the proposed 
budget for next year. Cabinet discussed what that process looks like. 
Action Items: 
•  

 
2. MANAGER METHOD TRAINING COMPLETION CONNER 
Dr. Conner asked Cabinet to remind those that participated to complete this training. 
Action Items: 
•  

 
3. JJC VACATION MARCH 17TH AND 19TH CONNER 
Dr. Conner discussed that she will be out of office on the 17th and 19th. 
Action Items: 
•  

 
4. Other Discussion 
TACC Call 
Chiller Line 
Signage at East 

CABINET 

Dr. Conner shared insights from a recent TACC call, noting a potential change in how credentials of 
value (COV) funding are calculated—shifting from a 10-year to a 5-year model. Dr. Conner asked Mr. 
Sharp to include her on related communications and suggested forming a task force to prepare for 
the change.  

Sharp gave an update on the chiller line that was recently hit at Washington street. Mr. Sharp stated 
that they are hoping that they can fix it today but that parts may be needed.  

Mr. Sherrod asked if there was an update on the signage at the East Campus. Mr. Sharp stated he 
believes it’s been handled.  
Action Items: 



•  
 
 
 
 


